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15th October 2020 
 

Parent Update Letter 
 
Dear Mums, Dads and Carers, 
 
Some important information: 
 
Parent Meetings 
 
As we are not meeting in person for parents’ evening, you will be able to book a telephone consultation with 
your childs’ teacher after the half term holiday. We will be using the same booking system that we do for 
‘normal’ parents evenings so please expect to hear from the office next week so you can do this. 
 
How to be successful videos 
 
Each year group has made a video for you to watch. It would be great if you can watch it with your child so they 
can talk to you about what they do in school. Hopefully these videos will help you feel ready for your parent 
meeting call and also feel a bit more connected to what is going on inside the classrooms. The links to these will 
be sent to you shortly so please keep an eye out. They will also be on our website. 
 
Gate Times 
 
From Monday, so that we are adhering to what our attendance policy says, the gates will now be closed from 
8.55am, rather than 9.00am as the reopening school letters stated. Thank you for being punctual as we are 
working to make the most of teaching and learning time and every minute does count! 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 

Sophie Gosden  
Headteacher 
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